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Davis, Meghaan

From: Andrea Firpo <ilovefirpo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 5:06 PM
To: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: Re: Info about this Thursday's City Council Meeting

The SW Capitol Highway expansion project. I’m at home on or on the street.

I was on the schedule for last Thursday, but the agenda got pushed.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, October 27, 2020, 10:16 AM, Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Andrea,

Can I have the subject that you will be speaking about during your communication?

Thank you –

 

Meghaan Davis
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Please consider the environment before printing this e mail.

 

Thank you, Meghaan. Yes, please put me down for Thursday, November 12th.

Andrea Firpo

4031 SW Alice Street
Portland, OR 97219

415.300.5848

www.andreafirpo.com

On Monday, October 26, 2020, 12:42:07 PM PDT, Davis, Meghaan 
<meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

 

 

Hi Andrea –

 

Due to November 11 being a holiday all council communications will be take up on Thursday November 
12. Would you still like to sign up?
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